
 

 

      MEDIA ADVISORY  

For Immediate Release  

All Media Houses 

Date: 13 January 2025 

PREMIER NDLOVU TO PARTAKE IN RESULTS ANNOUNCEMENT OF MPUMALANGA 
MATRIC CLASS OF 2024 
 

Mr Mandla Ndlovu, the Premier of Mpumalanga, along with Ms Cathy Dlamini, the MEC for 
Education, will announce the 2024 Mpumalanga matric results tomorrow in Middelburg. 
 
More than 67 000 full-time candidates were registered to write the 2024 Grade 12 National 
Senior Certificate in Mpumalanga. The province achieved a notable performance in 2023 with 
a slight increase of 0.2 % rising from 76.8 to 76.95. 
 
Students will be able to collect their statements of results at schools starting on Tuesday 
January 14, 2025. Parents are encouraged to accompany their children when fetching their 
statements. 
 
The announcement schedule for the Mpumalanga Matric Results is as follows; 
 
Date:  Tuesday, 14 January 2025 
Time:  09h00 
Venue: Nkangala District Municipality Banquet Hall 
 
Community members can listen to the the announcement of matric results by Premier Ndlovu 
and MEC Dlamini on community radio stations including Ligwalagwala FM and Ikwekwezi 
FM. 
 
The media is invited. 
 
For confirmations, interested media should send an RSVP to Ms Phumla Mokoena (Office of 
the Premier) on 060 998 8781 and Mr Gerald Sambo (Mpumalanga Department of 
Education) on 081 526 7802. 
 
Ends… 
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